
 
BHI Centenary Augmented Reality Treasure Hunt 

Terms & Conditions 

This competition is free to enter. 

There are two prize bundles, one for a student and one for a staff member. 

To be eligible to win a prize, you must collect all ten clues on the Centenary posters 
located around our Elgar, Lilydale, Nelson, Whitehorse and CBD campuses and load 
your photo with the poster up to BHI’s website. 

BHI marketing staff are not eligible to enter this competition. 

The competition opens Friday 19 April 24 at 9am and closes Wednesday 4 September at 
5pm AEST. 

All correct and complete entries will go into the draw. Winners will be randomly 
selected on Friday 6 September. 

Winners will be contacted by Marketing via email or phone. 

The staff winner will be announced on Viva Engage and the student winner will be 
announced on Student Web on Friday 6 September 2024. 

Winners can claim the prize from the Marketing department on the ground floor of 
Building B6 at the Elgar campus. 

If prizes are not collected within 90 days, another draw will take place to select another 
winner. 

The personal information you provide to Box Hill Institute to participate in our Centenary 
Treasure Hunt will be used for the purposes of administering this competition and will 
otherwise be stored and managed in accordance with the requirements of the Privacy 
and Data Protection Act 2014 (Vic) and Box Hill Institute’s Privacy and Data Protection 
Policy and Procedure. 

https://www.boxhill.edu.au/about-us/centenary-treasure-hunt/
https://www.boxhill.edu.au/privacy-statement/

